
Jacob Lederman 
8060 St. Paul Street 
Detroit, MI, 48214 
Jacob.led@gmail.com 
 
June 8, 2023 
 
Historic District Commission 
2 Woodward Ave, Suite 808 
Detroit, MI 48226 
 
Subject: 2108 Burns Proposal 
 
Dear Historic District Commission: 
 
I am writing in support Gary Brownell’s application for renovations at 2108 Burns 
Avenue in Indian Village. As a nearby West Village resident, I am gratified to see the 
project’s attention to the neighborhood’s historic character and contribution to the 
preservation of Indian Village. 
 
Gary is an active member of the community and has demonstrated his commitment to the 
people and built environment of Indian Village. I am certain that the project will be of net 
benefit to his neighbors and our community. 
 
In terms of preservation, the project as currently designed does not appear to detract in 
any way from the historic character of his home, its immediate context, or the community 
at large.  
 
For these reasons, I support the proposal in its current iteration. The proposed plans will 
see the property upgraded and beautified, which will positively contribute to our 
community. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jacob Lederman 


